
2024 ROVE
Bulletin No.2

Greetings again to Rover enthusiasts around Australia!

Registrations are now open for
“Beyond the Blue Mountains”
1st to 4th November 2024!

Attached is the Registration Form. Please print, complete and email back to: 

2024rove@gmail.com

Alternately post to:
2024 ROVE 

PO Box 503, Pennant Hills, NSW, 1715

The deposit deadline is 31 May 2024
As soon as you register, all future Bulletins will be sent directly to you, as well 
as to your club delegate. The final balance is due by 31 July please.
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What to do next
If you haven't already done so, please reserve your accommodation, and 
mention Rove 2024 to get the special rate at the Black Gold Motel. 
Please contact the motel to book during normal business hours, 9am-5pm.
Other accommodation suggestions are listed in Bulletin No.1.  

Now watch out for Bulletin No.3 for the Regalia.

Contacts & further information
Every club has a delegate, a liaison person, for ROVE. If they can't help, just 
ask us at:

2024rove@gmail.com

All the Rove bulletins will be available at:

roverownersclub.com.au/events/rove-2024-wallerawang/
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